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NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the Jackson County Library District, 

State of Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2019 to June 30, 

2020 will be held in the Adams Meeting Room at 205 South Central Avenue, Medford, 

Oregon, on Friday, May 3, 2019, at 3:00 p.m. If a second meeting is necessary, it will 

be held at the same location on Friday, May 10, 2019, at 3:00 p.m. The purpose of the 

meeting is to receive the budget message as well as the proposed budget document 

and any comments from the public regarding the 2019-2020 proposed budget. A copy 

of the budget document may be inspected or obtained during the above noted meeting. 

After May 3, 2019, a copy of the budget may be inspected or obtained at Rogue Valley 

Council of Governments, 155 N. 1st Street, Central Point, Oregon, between the hours of 

8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. This notice and additional information can also be found on 

the District website: www.jacksoncountylibrarydistrict.org  
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